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Pursuant to the "Administrative Law Judges' Ruling Requesting Comments 

and Legal Briefs on Market Advisory Committee Report and Notice of En Banc 

Hearing," issued on July 19,2007, the Independent Energy Producers Association 

("IEP") submits its comments. 

IEP is a trade association representing the interests of independent power 

Rulemaking 06-04-009 
(Filed April 13,2006) 

producers in California. As a trade association, IEP must discuss the questions and 

policy issues that the Administrative Law Judges have raised in their Ruling with its 

members and board before it can provide appropriate responses. IEP will develop its 

positions in the next few weeks in consultation with its members and board, but IEP is 

not in a position to respond to the questions raised in the Ruling at this time. IEP intends 

to participate fully in this proceeding, and IEP requests the opportunity to speak at the en 

banc hearing on August 2 1,2007. 


















